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Chief Dave Hall First Responders Fund

This fund has been established in memory of
Dave Hall, who was dedicated to his profession,
the community, and his family and friends. He
proudly wore a badge for Sanilac County for

49 years as a member of the Sanilac County
Sheriff, Croswell, Lexington, and Peck Police
Departments. Day or night, on duty or off, his
dedication as a first responder was unwavering.
To provide funds for the education, training, or
equipment needs of a department or another first
responder is an ideal way to honor his memory.

A.L. Degel / R.L. Shambarger
First Responders Fund

This fund has been established by Richard
Shambarger and Anna Degel in response to their
respect for our local first responders. Anna and
Richard recognize the unwavering commitment of
First Responders to serving their community and

are proud to commence this Fund in their honor. To
provide funds for Sanilac County First Responders.

The Sanilac County Community
Foundation’s mission is to assist
individuals and organizations with a desire
to make a difference in our community
through endowed philanthropy.

For good. For ever.™

Sanilac County

community foundation

Sefton-Leggett Legacy Fund

Gary & Donna Sefton and Paul & Faye Leggett
believed strongly in the value of hard work,
community, generosity and partnership. Their
mission through this Legacy Fund is to afford
designated Sanilac County organizations/institutions
or individuals an opportunity to receive financial
assistance for the benefit of all in the community.

In the spirit of this, the Legacy Fund will support

four distinct missions: The Sanilac County Sheriff’s
Office, The Sanilac County Humane Society, Veterans
of Sanilac County, and Breast Cancer Support. This
will be completed by assisting with grant matches,
scholarships, equipment or specialized training to
support the good work of residents in Sanilac County.

Donald and Diana Thomas
First Responders Fund

This fund has been established to commemorate
the many years of service that Don Thomas

has given to the first responder community. To
provide funds in support of the Carsonville-Port
Sanilac Police, Fire, and EMS Support Services.
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